
TOWN OF WASHINGTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

January 12, 2022 

 

 PLEASE BE ADVISED, the Town Board of the Town of Washington will be 

holding a Public Hearing on Thursday, January 12, 2022, at the Washington Town 

Hall, 10 Reservoir Dr., Millbrook, NY, beginning at 6:00 PM.   

 PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the purpose of the Public Hearing is to 

hear any and all comments from the Public regarding the proposed “Hospitality” 

Addendum for the Town of Washington Comprehensive Plan. 

 PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the proposed addendum may be found 

on the Town website at: Hospitality Addendum to Comprehensive Plan 

 

By the Order of the Town Board 

Dated:  December 21, 2022 

Mary Alex, Town Clerk 

https://www.washingtonny.org/document-center/comprehensive-plan/hospitality-addendum-to-comprehensive-plan/1653-proposed-addendum-to-comprehenisve-plan/file.html

